Every ten years, the district boundaries for the Board of
Supervisors are redrawn to ensure fair and effective
representation.

Public participation in the county redistricting process is key.

e Attend a community meeting to share feedback.

e Submit feedback online using the county’s online feedbacktool.

» Visit RivCo.org for more information and tosubmit online feedback.
Search for “redistricting” to visit the redistricting webpage.

The next community input meeting will be held September 28 during the
Riverside County Board of Supervisors meeting, 4080 Lemon Street,
Riverside, CA, 92501. An additional meeting will be held October 19.
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